
Trusted Servant Committee Report 

November 1st, 2020 

 

We opened the meeting at 1:36 pm with the Serenity Prayer and had 10 people in attendance. 

We discussed updating the past motions for policy. 

Discussed area taking on the bus advertisements, and having the money taken directly from the 

SHASCNA account. 

Talked about getting another mailbox key made.. 

Discussed Area Service being held over zoom and how to get attendance slips signed during 

zoom meetings.  

Discussed with the RCM missing motions from Region. 

Also discussed moving January ASC to January 10th. 

Next Trusted Servant Committee meeting will be held immediately following January’s Area 

Service. 

Closed at 1:57pm with the Serenity Prayer. 

In Service, 

Teresa T. (Secretary) 

ttakach219@gmail.com 

412-251-2420 

 

Natalie P. (Vice-Secretary) 

natalieperrott19@gmail.com 

412-253-5912 

mailto:ttakach219@gmail.com
mailto:natalieperrott19@gmail.com

